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Thanksgiving …
reminds us of the importance of family.

Thanksgiving
reminds us of the importance of friends.

Thanksgiving
reminds us that working hands have dignity.

Thanksgiving
reminds us to be grateful for our blessings.

Thanksgiving
reminds us we are all part of the human family.

Thanksgiving
reminds us how grateful we are for you.

Happy Thanksgiving. From the Club.

City Employees Club of Los Angeles

Honoring the City Family.

n LAX hosted fourth annual
Health Fair.

Story by Liz Montes, Club
Counselor
Photos by Angel Gomez, Member
Services Manager

AIRPORTS — Los Angeles World
Airports hosted its fourth annual
Benefits Fair Sept. 27 in the LAX
Construction and Maintenance
lunchroom.

Airport employees had
the opportunity to meet
with representatives
from various organiza-

tions to review their bene-
fits. Everyone in atten-
dance was given a free
lunch and free gifts from
LAX Human Resources
Division.

The Club was happy to
participate in the event.

From left: Rosa Rodriguez, Club Member; Dawn Hunter,

Club Member; and Maria Ramos.

Alfred Tong, new Club Member,
completes his application.

Maribel Gomez, Club Member, and 
Jocelyn Ferra.

Jose Del Rio, Club Member, and Chassy Cruz.

Henry Victor, Deferred Compensation, explains the program to an airport employee.

Healthy LAX

From left: Club Members Kenya Wiley and
Erika Carrillo.

From left: Bernie Young; Reinita Villamor, Club Member; and Jose De Leon.

Tony Takaui and Ericka Sierra.

DWP’s Holiday Lights
n DWP’s Light Festival makes
its annual return, coupled again
this year with Zoo’s Reindeer
Romp.

DWP, ZOO — Two great City depart-
ments – the DWP and the Zoo – are
teaming up again in 2006 to usher
in the holidays.

The DWP will present its annual
Holiday Light Festival from Nov. 22 to
Dec. 29. It’s open every night from 5 to
10 p.m. This one-mile celebration of
twinkling lights and music has become
an LA tradition. Visitors can drive
through in their own cars, walk the route
or take advantage of the warm and 

comfortable shuttle service. Shuttle service is
available; check the Festival’s Website at
www.dwplightfestival.com

Don’t forget about the Zoo’s Reindeer Romp
Nov. 23- Jan. 1. There will also be a
Reindeer Romp Under the Stars, which
coincides with the Holiday Light
Festival. Times and dates for the

Reindeer Romp Under the Stars are to
be announced, so make sure you

check out the Zoo’s Website
(or read Alive! next month)

for more information:
www.lazoo.org




